
 

 

 

 

 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Joint Coastal Management Commission 

Meeting of the Incorporated Villages of Nissequogue and Head of the Harbor scheduled 

for Thursday, August 3, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the Nissequogue Village Hall, 631 Moriches 

Road, Nissequogue, New York has been cancelled. 

 

Dated: August 3, 2023 

As per Open Meeting Law, contained in Article 7 of the Public Officers Law. 

 

      Patricia A. Mulderig 

      Village Clerk-Treasurer-Administrator 

  


